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This bill is just another way to divide our state. Make hard working Oregonians pay 

for something we were never apart of. The legislature should not take part in anything 

that would put one class of people over another. That in not your job. According to 

the US constitution all men are created equal. That says it all. This bill would be 

burdensome to an already over taxed base of middle class working Oregonians. This 

is a waste of our resources and our tax dollars. Do better please. 


